
               

 
 

 
APPLY TO EDUCATION 
POSTING PROCEDURE  

 

The Durham District School Board is working to transition our Educational Services Job Posting and 

Application Process to the “Apply to Education.com” (ATE) platform. I am sure most of you are aware 

of this and have received the email from the Durham District School Board. 

It has been brought to the Union’s attention that some of our members have concerns with this 

process. I have had communication with the Durham District School Board regarding a variety of the 

concerns that our Union Sisters and Brothers have and that our Bargaining team has. 

I have given the Durham District School Board suggestions that would help our Union Sisters and 

Brothers with this process. The Durham District School Board has responded that many of our 

suggestions were actionable and they would need some additional time to get clarification on 

logistics. 

In the mean time I am asking everyone to take a look at the format and if you have concerns or feel 

that you might need additional guidance with this process, in the way of training, or if you have 

suggestions please feel free to contact me at the Union office at dgibbs@cupe218.ca . 

 

Yours in Solidarity, 

 

Dennis Gibbs 

Chairperson 

Cust./Maint. Unit 

Public Board  

dgibbs@cupe218.ca 

905-571-7879 
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